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Greetings Parents, 

This is my last newsletter for the school year...I can hardly believe it! God’s goodness can be seen all 

across this campus and I am so grateful. Thank you for another wonderful year! 

Fourth grade families, you will be leaving our campus. I pray that you will keep Jesus in your heart 

and shine for Him wherever you go. Be a light to those around you! Whether you have been with us 

since pre-school or just started with us, you will be missed! Parents, thank you for partnering with us, 

and for trusting the Lord in His prompting to allow us to be a part of your family. We pray that God 

will continue to bless you. 

Kindergarten Graduation and the 4th Grade Send Off are coming up, and we are super excited for 

both of those events.  

Thank you for your kind words and gifts throughout the year, you are a blessing. I pray your summer 

is filled with fun adventures and some much needed rest. This year has been a blessing, and I can’t 

wait to see what the Lord has next for our school family! 

A very special thank you goes out to the Hawk Boosters! This was our first year with a booster club 

and it was a lot of fun. Our campus was blessed by your generosity, and we couldn’t have done it 

without you. We already have ideas for next year...it’s going to be fantastic! 

 

 

Upcoming Events/Reminders for MAY  

• May 5-7—WASC Accreditation Visit 

• May 6—Chapel (Chapel was moved from Friday to Tuesday...this week ONLY) 

• May 12—NWEA Testing Week 

• May 26—Memorial Day—Campus CLOSED 

• May 30—Field Day—Parents Welcome to join us and help 

• June 2—4th Grade Send Off/Half Day 

• June 3—Kindergarten Graduation/Half Day 

• June 3—Last day of school/Half Day 

• Make sure to send your kiddo with a water bottle everyday. 

• Please make sure to read all emails, and open all attachments, that come from the school 

office, district office, and your teacher.  

 

Blessings,  

Mrs. Carlos                                                                                                                                                                                



 

 

May Character Trait 

Tell  the World  

This month we will focus on telling others 

about Jesus through our words and 

actions. We are learning to let the world 

see Jesus living in us!  

But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, 

patience, kindness, goodness, 

faithfulness, gentleness, self-control; against 

such things there is no law.  

Galatians 5:22-23 

 

 

 

 

Students entering  K - 7th (Fall 2025) 

Sign Up NOW!  

Science, 

Tech, Art, 

Bible,                   

Outdoor 

Games, 

Field Trips                      

& SO MUCH 

MORE! 

S PIRITUALLY G ROWING INDIVIDUALS  

       In our own words, we say, “Be Like Jesus!”  As a Christian school, 

our mission is clear; we strive to educate students to know Christ 

personally, excel academically, think biblically, and positively impact 

their communities for Christ. Becoming like Jesus is a lifelong process 

and it is our joy and privilege to provide the students entrusted to us 

with lots of opportunities to accomplish just that.   

 Weekly chapels and daily Bible lessons are designed to 

challenge and encourage students in their faith, and also provide a 

opportunity for those who have not yet made a commitment to Christ 

to do so.  The Bible is masterfully and purposefully woven throughout 

lessons in all subject areas to further solidify God as the Creator of all. 

Kids are kids, and becoming like Jesus is clearly a lifelong process, but 

not surprisingly, when visitors come to our school they often comment 

about our kids and the overall demeanor on campus.  They sense 

something special that is not common everywhere.  God’s hand is 

upon our campus, and we celebrate all that He is accomplishing in 

and through us.  What an awesome and mighty God we have! 


